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Milkshake Rewards

The students who qualified for milkshakes 
last week were very excited to go with Mrs 
Mac to the Verdict.  Thank you to the Verdict 
for looking after us!  

Kindergarten 2021
**ENROL NOW**

CANTEEN DAY
Chicken wrap

with popper or water

PBL Winners

Some of the students enjoying their 
milkshakes!

Rhiannon Wells with her Deni Award!

Jacob Bennett with his Deni Award!



Kinder Excursion
The Kinder students enjoyed their excursion 
to the Rainbow Serpent Water Feature and 
Livvi’s Place last week!

		   



BOOK CLUB
Orders/money for Issue 8 to be returned 
by 25 November 2020.  This is the last 

chance to order for 2020.

LIBRARY BOOKS
Must be returned IMMEDIATELY please

Our PBL focus for this week is: "Sun safety".
Our school follows the Department’s sun 
safety policy.  All students must wear a broad 
brimmed hat to play in areas which do not 
have cover. If they do not have a hat, there are 
alternative places in the school to play. 
A good rule of thumb for skin cancer 
prevention is following the 5 S's: “Slip, Slop, 
Slap, Seek, Slide.” 

PBL

Merit Awards

Congratulations to Rhyan, Noah, 
Charlotte, Alice, Isabella, Flynn, Lilly 
& Paige

Presentation Day
Presentation day this year will look very 
different. Unfortunately we are unable to have 
parents attend our day due to the COVID 
requirements in regard to our personal school 
setting. But do not worry, students and their 
families will not miss out.  We will present 
the major awards to students in front of their 
peers on Wednesday the 9th, with photos and 
cheering!! We will also be producing a short 
movie depicting the year that was. All the 
award recipients and movie will be posted on 
our Facebook page and in our newsletter, but 
if you would like the movie on a thumb drive, 
please send one into the school with your 
child anytime after Wednesday 9th.

SWIMMING & WATER 
SAFETY PROGRAM

When:  Every school day from Monday, 30/11 
to Friday, 11/12.
Where:  Gunnedah Town Pool.
Cost:  FREE for swimming and school will 
cover pool entry of $32 per student.
Who:  Years 2-4 students.

Students will walk to and from the pool for 
the ten days.

Students will need to bring:
•	 Signed permission note before 27/11
•	 Swimming costume
•	 Towel
•	 Sunscreen
•	 School hat
•	 Plastic bag for clothes
•	 Spare underwear
•	 Appropriate footwear (no thongs please, 

closed in shoes only)

		   



CHRISTMAS HAMPER 
RAFFLE TICKETS

Thank you to all who have returned 
sold tickets already!

Sold & unsold tickets need to be 
returned to school by

 Monday, 7 December, 2020
Raffle will be drawn 

Wednesday, 9 December 2020

TICKET SELLERS 
NEEDED

If you are able to help out with 
selling tickets for our students this 
Saturday, 28 November please call 

our school office or Ray.
Your support is appreciated!

		


